) MOBIS PARTS EUROPE N.V.
’ Zweigniederlassung Deutschland — Frankfurt Office
Wilhelm-Fay-Str. 51, 65936 Frankfurt am Main

Dear Colasoft Oversea Team,

Letter of Thanks

August 03, 2017

On behalf of MOBIS Parts Europe N.V. | would like to convey our sincere thanks to

Colasoft for your concern on our Network Performance Monitoring and Diagnostics

work.

Colasoft nChronos network performance analysis system performed very well in

capturing and analyzing network traffic, on a heavy link with 0 packet loss. It can help

us much on network troubleshooting, and provide various reports to let us easily know

what happed in the network. In addition, accumulating know-how by producing reports

describing the causes of faults is another important part of our job. The way that the

nChronos makes this much easier is a big benefit for us.

Your efficient and rapid response on the technical support and after-sales service is

also worthy of praise.

Thanks again for your assistance for our network maintenance jobs with the high-

quality products and services.

Yours sincerely,

Infrastructure Team
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